WELCOME

Dear Parents,

We are thrilled to kick off another exciting school year at TAY! Whether you are a returning family or new to our community, we are delighted to have you with us.

At TAY, our mission is to foster a supportive and stimulating environment where every child can grow, learn, and discover their unique potential. We believe in the power of collaboration and open communication with our families. To keep you connected, we will share regular updates, key announcements, and event details through e-notices, emails, and our school website. We encourage you to stay engaged with these channels.

Your involvement plays a crucial role in your child's development and success. We are excited to announce some upcoming events that will make this school year truly special, including the coming K3 Primary One Admission Seminar, Parent-Child Clay Art Workshop in September, PLK Kindergartens-Primary Alliances Positive Sports Fun Fair in October, and the 25th Anniversary Celebration in December.

We are eager to embark on this educational adventure with you and your children, creating lasting memories and a strong foundation for lifelong learning. Congratulations on this wonderful milestone, and we look forward to seeing you and your children soon!

Warm regards,

Headmistress